

Lambton House, 160 Lambton Quay PO Box 12041, Wellington 6144, New Zealand

Telephone +64 4 472 0788 I info@enz.govt.nz

2 September 2019

John Luke fyi-request-11116-d00d23d9@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear John,

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request for:

I understand the Education agent programme (recognised) has been open now. https://enz.govt.nz/support/agent-engagement/enz-recognised-agent/

I would like to know if the agency has any professional governance body set up to regulate the recognised education agent, e.g. similar with other professional body, Plumbers, Gastfitters and Drainlayers Board. If not, can you please let me know if this topic has been discuss and please forward me any relevant discussion papers and memos related to this. Further, if either has happen in the past, can you please submit this as a public submission for the ENZ's board to discuss in their next meeting under relevant agenda?

Education New Zealand received your request on 2 September 2019. We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later than 30 September 2019, being 20 working days after the day your request was received. If we are unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe.

Yours sincerely

Melanie Blake-Palmer Senior Advisor Governance

Education New Zealand